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Friday 13 September, 2019 
 

 
 

S e n i o r   S c h o o l   P r o d u c t i o n   2019 
 
Dear parents/caregivers of Senior children, 
 
Our production night’s edge nearer and nearer, and our exceptionally talented children are getting more                             
and more excited. This notice is to remind you of call times for the production and things you might need                                       
to know for our opening night. 
 
The FOUR evening performances are Monday 23 September, Tuesday 24 September, Wednesday 25                         
September and Thursday 26 September at 6.30pm. If your child is a lead character in the main cast (they                                     
know who they are) they will need to be at school at 5.30pm. All other children need to be at school by                                           
5.45pm so we can ensure everyone is here and in costume. It is important to let your child’s song teacher                                       
or classroom teacher know if they will not be present for any of the evening performances so that we can                                       
ensure all the necessary roles are filled. Please see below for email addresses. 
 
Your child should have brought home a notice outlining what they need to bring to contribute to their                                   
costume - some groups are sorted already so no notice came home - please ask your child. We would                                     
greatly appreciate all these things to be at school as soon as possible. If you are unable to provide the                                       
items listed on the costume notice please talk to one of us as soon as possible. 
 
At the evening performances the children are to meet in the following locations: 

● Narrators / Main Cast / Respect Singers – MR1 with Ms A - ​nantoniadis@kns.ac.nz  
● South Africa – Room 3 with Mr Hannah - ​dhannah@kns.ac.nz  
● Japan – Room 2 with Mr Penman - ​jpenman@kns.ac.nz  
● England – Room 1 with Miss Lynch - ​bl​ynch@kns.ac.nz  
● India –Staffroom with Julia/Janelle/Ms A - ​nantoniadis@kns.ac.nz  
● Pacific Islands - Room 4 with Mrs Wilson - ​dwilson@kns.ac.nz  
● Aotearoa - Room 5 with Matua Tihoi - ​ttaylor@kns.ac.nz  

 
NB: The ​backstage crew ​ will have different call times, some children will not be required every night. 
A separate notice will come home telling you if your child is needed at school for the evening shows. 

 
The children will get into their costumes at school once they arrive by 5.45 pm. It is important they are on                                         
time - they must NOT take their costume home. Please do not put makeup on your children unless specified                                     
by your child’s production teacher.  We aim to be finished by approximately 7.45pm each night.   
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Please come into the school grounds ( ​through the main gate on Knighton Road​) to the room listed above to                                     
collect your child. They must check in with their song/job teacher or their classroom teacher before leaving.                                 
To ensure our children are kept safe, they will only be allowed to leave the school grounds with an adult.                                       
The main gate on Knighton Road will be the only open gate. 
 
To ensure we have accurate contact details for the evening performances, please complete the slip below                               
and return to school to your child’s classroom teacher by Friday 20 September. If you have any questions                                   
or concerns please contact your child’s classroom teacher/song teacher, or Ms A ​nantoniadis@kns.ac.nz  
 
Thank you in advance. 
Kind regards, 
Nicole Antoniadis 
Production Teacher-in-Charge 
 

 
 

SENIOR PRODUCTION – ‘Knighton’s Whole New World’ 
 
My child ___________________________________________ in room _________ will/will not (please delete one)                     

be attending the evening performances of the Senior School Production ‘Knighton’s Whole New World’ 

 

Parent/Caregiver for pick up at the performances: 

Monday:______________________________________________ Contact phone: ________________________ 

Tuesday:______________________________________________ Contact phone:_________________________ 

Wednesday:___________________________________________ Contact phone:_________________________ 

Thursday:_____________________________________________ Contact phone:_________________________ 
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